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Town of Danville Continues Efforts to Protect Drinking Water 

  

The Town of Danville has developed a Wellhead Protection (WHP) Plan, which was approved by the 
Indiana Department of Environmental Management (IDEM) on October 30, 2009.  Since then, the Local 

Planning Team has met annually to update the Plan and implement management strategies to protect our 

drinking water source.  The WHP Local Planning Team held its annual meeting on July 10, 2024.  The WHP 

Program focuses on public awareness, education, spill prevention, and reporting.  A complete copy of the 

WHP Plan and other educational materials are available for public viewing at the Danville Water 
Department, located at 620 East Main Street, Danville, Indiana and at the Danville Town Hall, located at 49 

North Wayne Street, Danville, Indiana. 
 


